
www.hinshawlaw.com

©2024 Hinshaw & Culber tson LLP

News

Attorneys
Esther J. Seitz

Service Areas
Government

Offices
Springfield

Esther Seitz Appointed to Serve on ARDC Hearing
Board
March 7, 2018
 

Hinshaw attorney Esther Seitz was recently appointed to serve on the Hearing
Board for the Attorney Registration and Disciplinary Commission (ARDC) of the
Supreme Court of Illinois, effective March 1, 2018. The ARDC assists the Court
in the regulation of the legal profession in Illinois. Seitz will join other members
of the Hearing Board—which consists of lawyers and nonlawyers appointed by
the Commission—in presiding over the hearings of disciplinary, disability and
reinstatement cases.

For more information, visit the ARDC Hearing Board website.
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